
From: Boniface Simon: H&F <Simon.Boniface@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 10:26 AM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk>; Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Cc: Matthew Phipps <Matthew.Phipps@TLT.com> 
Subject: RE: Restaurant (Unit 3, level 2, mezzanine and rooftop bar) - Listed for hearing 7-5-24 
 
Good morning, 
 
I can confirm that the Environmental Public Protection Team is withdrawing its 
representation with respect to this premises.  Our concerns arose form the potential 
of disturbance caused by regulated entertainment.  As the regulated entertainment 
aspect of the application has now been removed, we have no objections or 
concerns. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Simon Boniface 
Team Leader – Public Protection (Nuisance Team Central).   
Environmental Health & Public Protection 

 
 
From: Matthew Phipps <Matthew.Phipps@TLT.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 3:16 PM 
To: Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Cc: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk>; Boniface Simon: H&F <Simon.Boniface@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: Restaurant (Unit 3, level 2, mezzanine and rooftop bar) - Listed for hearing 7-5-24 
 
Dear Lorna 
 
Reference: 2024/00302/LAPRP 
 
In respect of this application, my client would like to withdraw the request for regulated entertainment. 
 
Simon the EHO is on copy, we have spoken, he is content with this and will confirm withdrawal of his 
representation. 
 
Thought it would be helpful to confirm before the Agenda is published. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Matthew 
 
 
 
Matthew Phipps  
Partner  
Head of Licensing England and Wales  
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